
Dear Louise 

 

We are opposed to the removal of 20 hours Nursery funding to parents whose joint income exceeds 

£75000 as it would penalise these parents, who are working hard and juggling finances to pay for 

household bills, food and their rent /mortgages.  

This is a short-sited policy. There must be other ways to make cuts- perhaps the number of Senior 

civil servants could be cut instead? 

 


